CLEVELAND BALLET

CLEVELAND BALLET RECEIVES FUNDING FROM THE
CLEVELAND-CLIFFS FOUNDATION

Cleveland Ballet has been honored with a generous and first-time grant award from the
Cleveland-Cliffs Foundation. This noteworthy grant is designed to facilitate immersive
classroom-to-theater learning experiences for the holiday production of The Nutcracker. As
part of this initiative, free tickets and dance instruction will be provided for students in
grades K-12 through the ballet’s partnership with the Cleveland Metropolitan School
District. The Cleveland-Cliffs Foundation’s support empowers the ballet to continue

inspiring and engaging audiences, including nurturing the next generation of ballet and arts
enthusiasts.



